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Travel abroad – advice againstTravel abroad – advice against
travel from Sweden to alltravel from Sweden to all
countries extendedcountries extended

In light of the continued uncertainty regarding international
travel due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the MFA has
extended the advice against non-essential travel from
Sweden to all countries that was decided on 14 March
2020 until 15 July 2020. 

For countries or areas to which the MFA had advised
against travel before 14 March 2020, these decisions still
apply. 

The decision to extend the advice against non-essential
travel from Sweden to all countries was taken on 13 May
2020. With this extension, the advice against travel applies
until 15 July 2020.

For questions from the public please contact the MFA consular
department at +46 8 405 92 00.
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